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Dear Families,
Thank you for coming to conferences last month, 
we appreciate your commitment to your child’s 
success. Please continue to work on reading with 
your child at night and checking homework 
folders.

Reminders: 

*Our school is 
collecting “Box 
Tops for 
Education.”

Homework:
Monday and Wednesday- sight/spelling words practice 
Tuesday and Thursday- math workbook pages
We will also send home a reading log where students are 
expected to read 10 books by the end of the month. 

Special Events this month:
● November 17th: Half day of 

school
● November 20-24th: No school, 

Fall Break


